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➔ Fourth grade students presented their PBL “What Bugs Me” project to community
members during their gallery walk. 14 students were selected to present at the
Science and Engineering Fair hosted by Keystone AEA in March.

➔ First grade students experienced the Starlab and had a space presentation with
Mr. Monteith.

➔ Third grade students enjoyed a field trip to Twin Ponds.
➔ Fourth graders had their Agriculture Partner in Education, Joanne Tupper, come

in and share about pork production. Students were also able to pet the piglets.
➔ Students celebrated Valentine’s Day with class parties and passing out treats.
➔ Staff engaged in personalized professional development around reading with

Tracy Grimes. Sara Sieck and Gertie Monte also created a flipped learning
experience for teachers to engage in math professional development.

➔ We have kicked off our elementary fundraiser! Local businesses have again
shown their support for our students with their donations. Students will begin
selling their raffle tickets in the coming weeks. We will have both $5 raffle tickets
and $10 raffle tickets.

➔ We completed our FAST Reading and Math screeners. We use this data to guide
instruction and form intervention groups for students who need extra support. 3rd
and 4th grade teachers are preparing for our ISASP assessment which we’ll
begin in April.


